## Photo Release Form

On occasion, Kiwanis Day Care Center (KDCC) staff will take photographs of enrolled children. These photographs are primarily used for center purposes; to display in the center to show parents what the children have been involved in or to create keepsakes for the staff or children of their experiences. Occasionally we find the need to use a photo for marketing purposes: newsletter, website, twitter, or brochures. Also, news media outlets occasionally asks to take photographs of the children for a news story.

We can only use your child's photo if we have permission from you. Please indicate below if you do or do not authorize the use of photos of your child. Yes, I authorize Kiwanis Day Care Center to use photos of my child for the below purposes Check all that apply Classroom Use Newsletter **KDCC** Website KDCC Twitter KDCC Face book Local newspaper or media outlets No, I do not authorize Kiwanis Day Care Center to use photos of my child for any of the above named purposes. Child's Name (please print) Parent/Guardian's Name (please print)

Date

Parent/Guardian's Signature